
Beach Grove Golf& Country Club 

July 6, 2022 

Mayor Gary McNamara 

Town of Tecumseh 

917 Lesperance Rd. 

Tecumseh, ON NSN 1W9 

RECEIVED 

JUL 12 2022 

1 oNn ot Tecumseh 

Dear Mayor McNamara: 

Congratulations on a very successful Centennial Celebration for the Town of Tecumseh. I was impressed by the 

scope of the weekend events, as well as the wonderful turnout. The Celebration's success is testament to all the 

work of the Town and staff. Tecumseh has created many terrific memories of this special year throughout the 

weekend of celebration. 

Beach Grove was honoured to be the Platinum Sponsor of the Centennial, and even more, the title sponsor of 

the Council Chambers Mural. Having the Beach Grove name attached to such a beautiful work of art is very 

exciting. This has been a rewarding opportunity to be part of not only a significant milestone event, but an 

enduring piece of Tecumseh's history. The identity of Beach Grove is intrinsically linked to the wonderful town in 

which our Club is situated, and has been shaped by the people in our larger neighbourhood who have 

contributed to our own long history. 

We consider ourselves privileged to have played a role in both Tecumseh's storied past, and bright and exciting 
future. Thank you again for the opportunity. 

Yours sincerely, 

Aidan Blunt 

General Manager 
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